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CADA members:

I know that many of our members have expressed a great deal of interest and concern in the recent 
announcement by ADP in Ontario. These changes will have a significant impact on our business operations in 
Ontario.

CADA in their recent  well attended webinar went over the issue,the impact on our businesses and our 
response to these changes at ADP. Our members are responding by connecting with their local MPPs and 
having  them  contact the Ontario Ministry of  Health  and Long Term Care concerning the impact of this 
action on Ontarians who depend on these products. In addition they are having their clients who are being 
impacted by these changes contact their MPP. Our lobbying efforts are taking place throughout the months of 
May and June.

Come to our CADA luncheon on June 10,2015  at noon at the Holiday Inn,Yorkdale at  3450 Dufferin Street 
and learn  more about how your trade association is dealing with this issue.  

At the luncheon you will hear from the representatives of  Shoppers Home Health,McKesson,VGM,Medichair 
and Motion regarding how these actions on the part of ADP have impact their business operations in the 
province,their views on the future and an update as to how their company’s lobbying efforts to influence ADP 
are progressing.

In addition to this remarkable panel we have Jamie Watt,President of Navigator which is a leading public affairs 
company in Canada. Jamie appears regularly on CBC’s, the “National” and has had considerable experience 
working at the provincial and national levels of governments as well as advising corporations,not for profits 
and governments.

Jamie will provide us with his perspectives on the situation in Ontario,the federal scene and provide us with a 
national perspective. I have asked him to focus on the health file.

This is really a must attend event for our members and guests. The price remains the same at $100 per person 
for the first member. For the second member of your company or organization the charge is $75.00. We accept 
American Express,Visa and Mastercard. It is important to make your reservation early as we anticipate this 
luncheon to fill up quickly. In order to reserve your space contact CADA at b.laidlaw@sympatico.ca or  
call at 289 259 2311 

I look forward to seeing you there!

Thank you.

Bill Laidlaw 
Executive Director 
Canadian Assistive Devices Association 
687 Northshore Blvd E 
Burlington,ON L7T 1X5 
T 289 259 2311 
www.cadaonline.ca
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